
FEDERAL COMMUNICATIONS COMMISSION 
Washington, D.C. 20554 

OFFICE OF COMMISSIONER August 28, 1986 
JAMES H. QUELLO 

The Honorable Timothy E. Wirth 
Chairman, Subcommittee on Telecommunications, 

Consumer Protection, and Finance ' 
B331 Rayburn House Office Building 
Washington, D.C. 20515 

Dear Chairman Wirth: 

Without your active leadership and your excellent, practical 
Rmust carry" propos~l, I don't believe the FCC would have 
adopted some of the more vital provisions of our proposed must 
carry rules. 

As a fellow proponent of reasonable must carry and a 
balanced communications marketplace, I especially appreciated 
your active participation. 

All broadcasters and particularly, public broadcasters owe 
you a vote of thanks. Cable operators, too, should appreciate 
that their long range interests were well served by your 
participation. 

Cordially, 



A COpy OF THIS LETTER WAS SENT TO THE FOLLOWING: 

Mr. John Summers 
Executive Vice President 
National Association of 
Broadcasters 

1717 N Street, NW 
Washington, D.C. 20036 

Mr. Peter Fannon 
President 
National Association of 
Public Television Stations 

1818 N Street, NW, Suite 410 
Washgington, D.C. 20036 

Mr. Jim TerLouw, President 
Colorado Broadcasters Association 
KCCY-FM 
106 West 24th 
Pueblo, Colorado 81003 

Mr. Eddie E'r itts 
President 
National Association of 
Broadcasters 

1717 N Street, NW 
Washington, D.C. 20036 

Mr. Bruce Christensen 
President 
Public Broadcasting Service 
1320 Braddock Place 
Alexandria, Virginia 22314 

Mr. Donald Johnson 
General Manager 
KRMA-TV 
1261 Glenarm Place 
Denver, Colorado 80204 


